
Deadwood and Swisshome Communities,      12/10/11 
 

This was sent to all of us from Senator Wydens Office (Today). Juine attended our first community 
meeting and has been working very hard to keep not only us but Senator Wyden appraised about 
our concerns. 
 

We are all grateful for this. 
 
Our efforts do make a difference. Lets keep focused on the task at hand -- the Dec 19th Occupy Our 
Post Office is supportive of the 6 month moratorium and better legislation. 

 
There are attachments, I hope that is ok with everyone. 
 
It is prudent to ask everyone to make the effort to inform those who do not have an Internet 

connection or are not on this mailing list. It would be neat if we had a decent showing of folks on 
Dec 19th to sign the petition in support of the moratorium. 
 
(Reminder): The planning meeting in the Deadwood Creek Community Center is Monday, Dec 12th 

at 7PM. 
 
Everyone is welcome. 
 

We are sending out a second letter this evening with more supportive information from the Rural 
Organization Project. The ROP staff have been instrumental in taking this project state wide. 
Keeping everyone informed is a huge task which requires a great effort. 
 

Thank You To Everyone.  Mr. B. 
 
 
All: 

 I have attached the letter and legislative language asking for a 6-month moratorium to prevent the 
postal service from closing or consolidating area mail processing facilities or rural post offices. 

The letter is signed by 20 Senators (Sanders, Ben Nelson, Tim Johnson, Mark Udall, Bennet, 

Klobuchar, Tester, McCaskill, Baucus, Landrieu, Begich, Rockefeller, Wyden, Gillibrand, Leahy, 
Merkley, Harkin, Franken, Kerry, and Tom Udall). 

If you have any questions please give me a call. 

Best,  Juine 

  

Juine Chada 

Field Representative 

U.S. Senator Ron Wyden 

  

405 E. 8th Avenue, Suite 2020 

Eugene, OR  97401 

541-431-0229 (o) 

541-431-0610 (f) 

juine_chada@wyden.senate.gov 
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